
Announcements

Attention Bowlers:
Tryouts for the girls will be held Monday, November 13 and Tuesday, November 14 at
Fairfield Lanes from 3:15 to 4:45.
Boys tryouts will be held on Wednesday, November 15 and Thursday, November 16.

Attention Multicultural Club: This Thursday, Nov. 16, there will be a mandatory meeting

Butler Tech On-Line is piloting a .5 credit course in Mandarin Chinese. This opportunity
is available to five students in Butler County. Butler Tech will provide a scholarship and
a laptop computer. The course will be offered second semester and all work will be
completed outside of school.
Online learning, and Chinese in particular, requires students who are self-disciplined,
motivated, excellent readers, and who are very interested in learning another language.
Interested students should pick up an application in the Guidance Office. Completed
applications are due Nov. 21.


